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Wednesday,August08, 2007 

Nancy M. Morris 
Secretary RECEtm 
SecuritiesandExchangeCommission 
100F Street,NE AUGI  7  r i i l : r  
Washington,DC 20549-1 090 

RE: SEG Review of Rule 12b-1 

Dear Ms. Morris: 

I am writing to express myconcernsabout the SEC's ongoing reviewof Rule 12b-1. 

I find it a troubling trend that most scrutiny involvedinattemptedregulationin the 
financialindustryfocuseson cost. Althoughan overall important aspect of finance, it is 
not the "beall, end all" of solving problemsintheindustry. I can'tthink of any other 
asoectwhere this is more the case than with '12b-1fees. I have come to findthat the 
averageinvestordoes anything and everything to make themselves fail when it comes to 
investing,especiallywhen it comes to the stock market. Investing is not something that 
should be done with emotion, yetit seems to be the lone decision maker for many. lf 
12b-1feesareeliminatedthere is very little incentive for any advisor to try to talk sense 
into one of these investors who is trying to sell in a panic.Companieslike Vanguard and 
T-Rowe Price tout the low expenses and excellent returnsof their funds,but they never 
releasehow their shareholders fare without show most fare actually guidance.Studies 
far worse than the market actually returnsbecausethey constantly buy high and sell low. 

lf 12b-1 fees are eliminated, these investors will be left to fend for themselves. And they 
willpaya pricefargreaterthan any 12b-1cost could ever charge them. 

Sincerely, 

176 Lake Arrowhead Cir. 
Bear DE 19701 


